
 
CAP ACTION MEETING 

October 20, 2017 
10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. 

Minutes 
 

In Attendance:   
Dayne Dooley, MCN Launch 
Jennifer Emfinger, CASA 
Tiffany Holmes, OSDH 
Lindsey Hughes, Sunbeam 
Alora Korbe, OSDH 
Vicki Land, SSCO 
Tamara Leach, Sunbeam 
Jasmine Mackie, SSCO 

Shawna Norman, Parent Promise 
Natalie Russell, MCN Launch 
Mary Phillips, Tinker AFB Family Advocacy 
Canielle Preston, OHCA 
Robyn Sears, OUHSC 
Allison Taite, OCCHD 
Sherie Trice, OSDH 
Christi Walton, parentPRO 

    
Sherie Trice opened the meeting at 10:00 am. All in attendance introduced themselves. 
 

Welcome 

 Announcements/Updates 
o OICA Fall Forum - November 2, 2017, 8am- 8pm. For more information, visit website.  
o Connect with Social Media & Child Abuse Prevention/Strengthening Families: 

 Like the Oklahoma Child Abuse Prevention Facebook Page 
 Like the parentPRO Facebook Page 

 
New Projects  

 Project POST-IT NOTES  
o Tabled until December 1st meeting. 
o Plan to create a packet for distribution. 

 Project Respite Letter 
o Discussed having child care providers provide evening of Respite. 
o Vicki Land spoke with Carrie Williams (Rainbow Fleet) and was informed that a 

lot of child care providers already provide these services 
o St. Lukes in Oklahoma City provides Respite monthly and it’s open to anyone 

without charge. 
o The YMCA provides similar services to members. 
o An eight question survey monkey will be sent to ask child care providers if they 

are interested and what they think. 
o If a child care facility provides the Respite care, they will have to follow DHS 

guidelines even if it falls after daily hours of operation. 
 
Building Blocks of April CAP Month 

 Pinwheel Gardens 
o The Oklahoma County District Attorney’s Office will be challenging each district 

in the state to have a pinwheel garden. 

http://oica.org/
https://www.facebook.com/Oklahoma-Child-Abuse-Prevention-208673432513636/
https://www.facebook.com/parentpro.org/


o The Pinwheel Garden will go up at the Myriad Gardens again this year, date to be 
determined. 

o Participants volunteered to contact schools and universities to encourage 
interest and participation. 

 Blue Ribbon Tree Campaign 
o Packets will be sent out again this year. We would like increase participation. 
o Packet will be sent to the schools, universities, etc. for more involvement. 

 Wear Blue Day/Take a Selfie 
o Participants are to wear a blue shirt on FRIDAY, APRIL 13, 2018 in honor of child 

abuse prevention, take a selfie, add it to social media. #pictureabrighterfuture18 
o Tiffany Holmes and Allison Taite will get together to reach schools, universities, 

chamber of commerce and faith-based organizations. A letter will be created to 
get information.  

o New Hashtags annouced: #OKDO1THING   #pictureabrighterfutureforkids 

 CAP Coloring Challenge / Happiest Day Pictures 
o Packets will be disseminated early spring. 

 Blue Ribbon Video Slideshow 
o Packets will be disseminated early spring 

 Outstanding CAP Awards & Ceremony @ Capitol 
o April 10, 2018 is the date for the next Award Presentation in the Governor’s Blue 

Room at the Oklahoma State Capitol. 
Other Business/Other Tasks 

 Think Theme / Develop Universal Prevention Message 
o Will continue to use “Picture a Brighter Future” for Kids for now. 

 Social Media Promotions 
o Taking volunteers to be an OCAP poster on social media. 

 OUTREACH: Recruiting New Partners! 
o Help us seek new partners with faith-based organizations, Department of Mental 

Health, any other agencies that could help us increase awareness and promote 
the prevention message. 

In Conclusion: Next Meeting 

 Friday, December 1, 2017  
10:00am- Noon  
OCCHD NE Regional Health & Wellness Campus 
2600 NE 63rd Oklahoma City, OK  
 

Meeting Adjourned 
2018 CAP ACTION MEETING SCHEDULE     

https://www.ok.gov/health2/documents/2018%20CAP%20ACTION%20MEETING%20CALENDAR.pdf

